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Michaela: What's going on? Are they
taking us off the air or what?

Erica: Let me see if I can get an answer,
Michaela. Becky, what are you hearing in
the newsroom?

Becky: Well, Erica, it seems like there
was a vote.
Erica: That's right.
Becky: All of Bill Gates' ex-wives have
either declined to vote or haven't voted
yet.

Erica: Gee, you're a big help, Becky.
Becky: Listen, sister, I'm down to thirty
seconds of airtime a day, don't go
complaining to me that I didn't have time
to get all the facts in. Why don't you go
to Matt in Seattle and --

Erica: Ken? Ken? Why did you cut her off?
She was actually helping for once!
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Ken Marquis: Sorry Erica, her allotted 30
seconds of airtime was up. Try her again
tomorrow!

 

Erica: But that doesn't make any sense!
Why waste Becky's talents by giving her
30 seconds on the air when Po Leo Yo --
when he hasn't "mysteriously disappeared"
or "gone on vacation" again -- gets two
hours a day to peddle his goods?

 

Ken Marquis: Uh, what was that Erica? I'm
in my car and I'm going through a tunnel
now. The line's breaking up! Call you
back?

 
Erica: You know, Ken, that trick doesn't
work when I can see you on the monitor
...

 

Ken Marquis: Ratfarts.  
Erica: Fat balding "George Costanza"
looking producer 0, hot News Anchor
destined for bigger and better things
150. I caught the snitch on that one,
folks!
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Lindsey: Hmm, instead of my expose on the
role of producers here at TechTV ...
let's see if we can find Matt in Seattle.
Matt, are you there?

  Man: No, I can't be changing again!

 

Man: I have to fight it! I can't become
... him ... again! Stay focused!   Man: Okay serenity now ... serenity now

...

 

Man: It's not working, I'm changing! No!
Can't stop ... must yell ...   Bluto: FOOOOOOOOOOOOD FIIIIIIIIIIIGHT!
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Lindsey: What the blue betsy was that?   Michaela: Keep your top on, Lindsey,
looks like it's a satellite problem.

 

Michaela: Folks, on that note, we'll be
right back with our own Matt Markovich in
Seattle after these messages ...

To Be Continued! Or Something! Huh-huh!
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